
Wilson Hall Dance Studio Addition 

 

 
LOCATION 
Main Campus, Glassboro 
 
OPENING  Fall 2022 
 
SIZE 
• 7,500  sq ft 
 
INCLUDES 
• 2 dance studios 
• Student spaces 
• Faculty offices 
 
COST OF PROJECT 
$4.9 million 
 

Professionals involved 
DESIGN CONSULTANTS 
Fifteen Architecture & Design 
 
GENERAL CONTRACTOR 
Arthur J. Ogren 
 
PROJECT PLANNING AND 
DEVELOPMENT 

Rowan Facilities, Planning & 
Operations 

Introducing the new dance studios at 

Wilson Hall 

This project consisted of centralizing the Dance Program which was 

located within multiple building locations for the College of Performing 

Arts. The new addition centralizes the dance program in the College of 

Performing Arts’ main academic building for the first time in the 

program’s 53-year history. From its inception, Rowan hosted its dance 

students and faculty in Memorial Hall, across campus in a renovated 

dining hall at then-Glassboro State College. 

The 7,500 square-foot addition features two dance studios, faculty 

offices and student spaces, allowing the dance program to continue its 

growth and fulfill accreditation standards from the National Association 

of Schools of Dance. The project was forged through the tireless efforts 

of Rowan’s facilities team, Ogren Construction and design partner 

FIFTEEN Architecture. 

Following the opening ceremony, Rowan Dance students performed 

their first steps in the new studios. Both students and several of their 

classmates looked up in awe at the two-story ceilings and shiny new 

floors, eager to wear them in with their dancing shoes  

Rowan’s Dance program serves more than 300 students each semester 

and boasts more than 250 alumni. 

 

 


